
         
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

TEAMSTERS AT VAISAKHI PARADE 2025 
 
On Saturday, April 19, 
2025, Local 31 Business 
Agent Amrik Dhillon 
attended the annual 
Vaisakhi Parade in Surrey, 
British Columbia. Bro. 
Dhillon, along with Shop 
Steward Sukwinder 
Ghuman and Bros. Ajab 
Bansi and Butta 
Randhawa, joined the 
550,000 attendees in 
celebrating this important 
cultural and spiritual event. 
 
Vaisakhi marks the Sikh New Year and commemorates the formation of the 
Khalsa in 1699 by Guru Gobind Singh Ji. It is a time of community celebration, 
spiritual reflection, and renewal. The Surrey Vaisakhi Parade is recognized as the 
largest Vaisakhi parade in the world, drawing hundreds of thousands each year in 
a vibrant display of faith, culture, and unity. 
 
On behalf of Local 31 President Stan Hennessy, the Executive Board, Business 
Agents, Staff, and our 8,600 hardworking members, we extend our warmest 
wishes for a joyful and meaningful Vaisakhi to all who celebrate. 


